
The Town of Boscawen is pleased to announce that 
Timothy J. Kenney has been selected for the position of 

Boscawen Fire Chief effective March 12, 2019. 

 

Tim has been a volunteer firefighter with the Boscawen Fire Department since 
March of 1988 and currently holds the title of Lieutenant. Tim also works as a 

Battalion Chief in Salem, NH and is responsible for incident command, 
supervision of firefighters, and day to day operations. 

Please join us in congratulating Tim on his promotion to Fire Chief and we look 
forward to his leadership of the Fire Department for many years to come. 

Town of Boscawen 
Board of Selectmen, 

 

 

 

 


